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Tuc Rday 
Oc t~ 22 

Wednesday 
Oct. 23 

HOMECOMING AWARDS 
Float--Organization, Business Sponsored, W. A. A. 

Non-sponsored, Yo-Hi 
Decoration--Hall, Lawrence Hall 

House, Mac Gregor's 

LOS:1: A green Parker pen somewhere in front of Eastman Hall. 
Finuer please return to Edith Emmel, Box 87 . 

All st11dents holding tickets in the Civic Mu.:;ic Association 
are requestdd to fill in their address 0 ~·1 t ~.1.(") ticket4_~ 

Lih~ary closes for thi s week, Wednesday, 5 P~ M. The M~i n 
Li"bJ·nry, however, will be open · Thursday, f1-orn 9 to 12 A~--:·L 
Thi.s is for the convenience of students who wish to do 
re:t3rence work. 

Diphtheria. Toxoid w.:'.11 again be available ;fodnesday between 
12:00 and 1:00 in th8 Health Service. 

There will be no me~.ti_ng of the Camera Kraft Club this 
Wednesday because of C~ M. E. A. The meeting will be held 
the following Wednesday instead, at which n demonstrntion 
on indoor photography will be given. 

Students who. expect to grndunte at the end of the fall 
quarter and who have not filled out the applications for 
their diplomas, must see the ijegistrar not later than 
Wednesday at 3 P. M., this week. 

Trent yourself to a library book this week-end. 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Notice to ·Faculty and Students: Be sure that you t a:( e only your ~~~ 
copy of the Chronicle. Subscriptions to the Chronicl e are $1.00 
payable to the Business Manager or in the Business Off ice. 

A list of student post office box assignments is posted on the 
bulletin board in the post office. Students are requested to call for 
their mail regulnrly, at least ONCE EVERY DAY. 

Students should inquire in the Textbook Library for lost books. 
Articles which have been lost may be clnimcd in the Business Office. 

How nbout reading that library book you hnve wanted to read this week­
end'? 

Lost Fraternity key--gold--pin on back. Letters I. 0. z.· Finder 
return to Reverend Aton, Box 802, Minneapolis for reward. 

Seniors! Juniors! Sophomores! Your last chance to have your picture 
taken for Talahi will be during week following M. E. A. There is a 
schedule posted on bulletin board; so sign now! Return proofs to 
Mr. Christianson as soon as possible. 
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